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I am against the hog farm along the Buffalo River watershed. It's crazy to think that
we would destroy such a national treasure for short term gain. There are plenty of
other rivers we've already screwed up, go do it to one of them. Don't turn the Buffalo
into yet another polluted river.

Jeremy Lewno
Tourism Entrepreneur
Little Rock
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